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URGENT-BOOSTRIX VACCINE UPDATE 

Pre-filled syringes of Boostrix Tdap vaccine, NDC # 58160-0842-52, is currently out of stock at McKesson. 
Boostrix vaccine is still available in vials.  Providers may place orders for Adacel vaccine in vials or pre-filled 
syringes.  McKesson anticipates adequate production levels being available by September 2013.  The Missouri 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) program will notify providers when this vaccine is available.  VFC liaisons will 
substitute Boostrix in vials for any Boostrix syringe order received. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in keeping Missouri’s children healthy and immunized.  Please 
contact Missouri’s VFC program at 800.219.3224, if you have any questions. 
 


